....

From: mail@iaca.int

Sent: Montag, 2. Dezember 2013 09:08

To:

Subject: URGENT - Security situation Bangkok, second session of IACA AoP

Attachments: NACC statement on political situation 30111614 -Rev1.pdf

Importance: High

Excellencies, Dear Ladies & Gentlemen,

Further to our communication on FRI on the security situation in Bangkok/Thailand, where our Assembly of Parties is scheduled to be convened from 9-11 December, please find attached an informal security information by our Thai hosts of 30 November afternoon. Due to the further developments, in particular the partly volatile demonstrations yesterday, the Dean and Executive Secretary of the Assembly, has invited for this WED for an informal meeting of the extended Bureau to brief its members and to decide for a way forward (e.g., convening the AoP as planned or postponing it to a later date).

All Permanent Missions will be informed immediately after the extended Bureau meeting but not later than WED 4 December, 13:30 hrs (Vienna local).

We appreciate your cooperation and seek for your understanding for any inconvenience this force majeure may have caused,

Sincerely

IACA Secretariat

IACA – International Anti–Corruption Academy Muenchendorfer Str. 2 2361 Laxenburg Austria T: +43 2236 710 718 F: +43 2236 710 718 – 311 E: mail@iaca.int

www.iaca.int

The contents of this message are solely intended for the purpose of the individual or entity to which they are addressed, and may contain sealed and/or confidential information. The contents of this message shall not be used, copied or disclosed by anyone other than the intended addressee(s). If you are not the intended addressee, immediately delete this message and contact the sender thereupon. The contents of this message may not necessarily reflect the views or official position of the International Anti-Corruption Academy, unless explicitly authorized, and are therefore not legally binding upon it.

1